
 Maths 
Count the number of cars that pass 
your house and make a tally chart.  

 

 

 

 

English 
Write a postcard to ‘Jolly the 

postman’ telling him all about your 
summer holiday.  

 

Or              
 

Write a letter to one of the 
characters from ‘Jolly the Postman 
story’ telling them about our school.   

History 
Find out some facts about our 
school when it opened in 1959. 

 
You may want to find out… 

 
 Who the headteacher was 

 How many children attended 
the school 

 

 
Dear Parents, homework is an 
important part of your child’s 
learning. Please support and 

encourage your child with their 
chosen task(s). They may select the 
task(s) they find most appealing to 
further their learning. Some tasks 

may have a specific outcome whilst 
others may be more open ended, 

allowing your child to decide on the 
final outcome.    

 
Homework tasks can be handed into 
school on our ‘showcase’ days; 

Friday 8th November and  
Friday 6th December. 

Photos, films and other electronic 
files such as PowerPoint 

presentations may be sent via email 
to office@birches.staffs.sch.uk 

 
We hope you enjoy sharing in your 

child’s learning.  

Geography 
Look at an historical map of 

Codsall. Can you identify how the 
area has changed over time? 

Can you find Birches First School 
on the historical map? 

 
 
 

Art/RE 
Draw a picture of St Nicholas 

Church 
Or                

Create a stained glass window.  

 

 

Design 
Make a model of your house or a 

building in Codsall.  
 

 

Science 
Visit Codsall Park and make a list 
of the playground equipment that 
you can ‘push’ and a list that you 

can ‘pull’. 

 

Music 
Go on a bear hunt around the 

grounds of Codsall Park and sing 
the song ‘We’re going on a bear 

hunt’. 

 

Health and Wellbeing 
Create a safety poster telling people 
how to stay safe whilst crossing 

the road.  
 

 

 

Out and 
about in 

Codsall 
 

 

mailto:office@birches.staffs.sch.uk


 


